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Dear Sunnyside Residents and Staff,  

We wanted to take an opportunity to again share an update on the Leadership change at Sunnyside and 

the search for a new Executive Director. As we shared in our last update, the placement process for an 

interim executive director, being led by MHS, is well underway and progressing nicely. Candidates 

will be reviewed in the coming weeks by the Board of Directors and we expect to have that position 

filled in a short time. 

While this process continues and as our Executive Director position remains open, the Board of       

Directors has asked Tim Hurley, Director of Finance/CFO, to step in and be responsible for day-to-day 

operations. Tim’s experience and understanding of the position, as well as the support of the existing 

senior staff, will continue to provide a stable environment for our community and its services.   

We also wanted to take a moment and thank you for the outpouring of support we have received in the 

form of your letters, emails and notes expressing your desire to see God continue to work in our      

community. Your continued prayers as we seek God’s will in this community are appreciated.   

Thank you for being an integral part of our community. Let us embrace this change with hope and   

unity, confident that Sunnyside’s future will be prayerfully considered and passionately pursued.   

With warm regards,  

Curtis G. Ross, II  

Board Chair, Sunnyside Village  


